
Submitter: Omar Alden 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

Making in-person voting the standard will increase the difficulty of voting and prevent 

more voters from being able to make their voice heard. Oregon is a leader in mail-in 

voting and consequently a leader in voter turnout. Until Election Day is a widely 

recognized holiday and everyone has the day off, forcing in-person will only serve as 

- unintentional or not - voter suppression for those less able to put time aside to vote. 

Please do not proceed with this. 


